
Candidate Registration  
Are you a parent/guardian, instructional staff member, 

or community member interested in learning about how 

decisions are made in your school and in having a voice 

in the process? If so, APS needs you! 

 

Parents/guardians and instructional staff representatives 

must declare their intent to run for a GO Team seat. 

 

The declaration window is open  

December 10th, 2015 through February 15th, 2016. 

 

To declare your intent to run for a GO Team seat, to 

share your interest in serving as a Community Member,  

or to get more information, please visit  
 

www.atlantapublicschools.us/vote  

 

READY TO           ?             

http://www.atlantapublicschools.us/vote

